
EPGRAD Program is an exciting paid summer research opportunity for undergraduates who are 
studying medicine, science, technology, engineering, and mathematics (MSTEM) that will take 
place at both George Washington University and Boston University during June and July 2025.    

The goal of the EPGRAD Program is to foster interest in pursuing careers in Alzheimer’s Disease and 
related dementias (ADRD) research.  The program is funded by a grant from the National Institutes 
of Health (NIH).  Students will receive training in data science and epidemiology; will participate in a 
research project on ADRD; participate in journal clubs and research seminars; receive guidance on 
graduate school admissions and career preparation; and will participate in a host of fun social 
activities throughout the summer.  Participants will receive a stipend, travel costs, housing, and 
funds for meals. 

The application deadline is February 7, 2025.  The application can be found at the EPGRAD 
Program web page along with more information about the program: 
https://publichealth.gwu.edu/programs/epgrad. 

  

Questions may be directed to: 

Adam Ciarleglio 
Associate Professor & EPGRAD Program Director 
Department of Biostatistics and Bioinformatics 
Milken Institute School of Public Health 
The George Washington University 
aciarleglio@gwu.edu 

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpublichealth.gwu.edu%2Fprograms%2Fepgrad&data=05%7C02%7Cjlewis92%40fau.edu%7C38d0b3adae704a61c9db08dd09994418%7C63c3c9c1e824413fb4352f0cabb2828f%7C0%7C0%7C638677276074980134%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=uwsP1vZB36CMDo4k6NUdfLoNUKU6a4ZRX%2BsSjQpow0E%3D&reserved=0
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